TELEPHONE: 3973 SUNDERLAND.

Tlond's Register of Shipping,
55, Fawcett Street,

Sunderland, 1st August 1935.

Reference

8 S
Dear Sir,

er of the

specting the S. S. "LA CRESCENTA".

Mr, Caldwell, the Surveyor who carried out the surveys
to which reference is made, is at present on holiday and will
resume hig duties on the 12th instant.

It is understood the enquiry, to be held into the loss
of this vessel, will not open befors October and, in the circumstances,
we shall be glad to learn whether the matter can ba dealt with on
Mr. Caldwell's return.

Al ternatively, if considered necessary, it might be

to send to Mr. Caldwell suffiecient informagtion in the
form of copies of his reports and journal entries to enable him
to reply to your enquiry from his holiday address.

We are, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

THE SURVEYORS
PER: .

The Becretary,

LONDON,.







